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It's hard to believe that this is November, and we are already having a snowstorm. Like most of you I 
believe that we have had enough snow. 
 
It looks like some are doing a good job on their reporting. I have received reports from 22,52,57,93,114, 
121, 122, 126,1957, 1978, 2273, and 4064. I would like to say a job well done. 
 
Happy Thanksgiving to all. 
 
 
Linda Marshall 
Scholarship Chairperson 
 
 


